

Edgewood Social Emotional Learning Department

3045 Busenbark Road Trenton, Ohio 45067 (513) 867-6300 Ext 4161

Date: October 13, 2021

Dear Parents,

As we continue our drug prevention efforts at Edgewood City Schools, we ask for your support as we administer the PreventionFIRST! Student Survey. This is an anonymous student survey about alcohol use, drug use, and other health behaviors given to all students 7th-12th grade. The survey information will assist us in assessing our successes or failures in educating students of the health and safety value of not using alcohol and drugs.

The PreventionFIRST! Student Survey is a thoroughly researched group of questions that can give us valuable insight into many positive and negative student health behaviors. The survey is an anonymous survey and students are not required to participate, it is voluntary on the part of each student.

If you prefer that your child not participate please inform Cari Vangen with the SEL Department, through email, before 10/18/21 as the survey will be administered on 10/20/21.

A copy of the survey is available in the SEL Department's office if you would like to review its content. A summary of the information gathered will be shared with parents when results are obtained.

Thank you for supporting our efforts to help students understand that alcohol and drug use can be harmful to their health and safety.

Sincerely,

Cari Vangen

Edgewood City Schools

Car Vange

Dean of Social and Emotional Learning,

Grade 6-12

Work: (513) 867-6300 ext 4161 cari.vangen@edgewoodschools.net